

we are growing at Daubeney Road | Hackney E5 0EG | London | UK

call us Telephone | 020 8985 4380 Fax | 020 8985 9075

or visit us www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk admin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

16<sup>th</sup> June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers.

## RE: Y6 Graduation, Leavers' Party and Other Key Dates

It feels strange to say, but our year 6 children are entering their final 5 weeks of primary school. There is a lot happening in the next 5 weeks, so we wanted to let you know about some key dates, whilst also giving you a bit more information about the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony.

19th - 23rd June - Y6 Danbury Residential Tues 27<sup>th</sup> June – KS2 Sports Day Tues 4th July – 6TK Hackney School of Food Wed 5th July – 6MC Hackney School of Food Thurs 6<sup>th</sup> July – Hackney Secondary Transition Day Tues II<sup>th</sup> July – KS2 SATs Results Thurs 13<sup>th</sup> July – Whole School Picnic Mon 17th July – 6K Hackney School of Food Tues 18th July - Y6 Laburnum Boat Club Thurs 20th July - Y6 Graduation Ceremony Thurs 20th July - Y6 Leavers' Party Fri 21st July – Last Day (Finish at 2pm)

The Graduation Ceremony will take place on Thursday 20th July at 09.30am in the Main School Playground and will conclude at approximately 10:30am. Year 6 students attending the graduation ceremony will be expected to wear full school uniform. This year each child will be able to invite up to 2 adults. Children will begin school at the normal time of 8:45am and the accompanying adult/s should aim to arrive at 9:00am (and be seated by 9.25am in the playground).

The Leavers' Party will take place on Thursday 20th July in The Hop Garden and it will begin at 4pm and will conclude at 6pm, at which point your child will either make their own way home or be collected by a family member from the school. All children will receive a celebration meal at the disco consisting of a burger, juice and ice-cream (all dietary requirements will be catered for). As this is a celebration, and an event the children will want to remember and cherish, we are allowing them to bring cameras so they can take pictures. If they don't have a camera, they can bring a mobile phone, but these are only to be used to take photos.





Use the following **QR code OR link** to confirm your attendance at the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony. It is important you complete the form because that will help to inform us how many chairs to put out.

Also included in the form is confirmation of whether your child will be attending the Year 6 Leavers' Party and whether they will be collected or walk home alone.

https://forms.office.com/e/W8hPQpFE9V



Yours sincerely,

Mr Gregory Logan Head of School

Twitter: @OneMrLogan I

Robin Warren Executive Head Teacher Twitter: @BlossomExecHT



